October 20, 2016

<u>17-036</u> <u>APPOINTMENT OF DELEGATES TO ATTEND THE</u>

OREGON COMMUNITY COLLEGE ASSOCIATION (OCCA) ANNUAL CONFERENCE AT SUNRIVER RESORT IN BEND, OREGON, NOVEMBER 3-5, 2016

PREPARED BY: Jeannie Moton, Executive Coordinator, Office of the

President

APPROVED BY: Mark Mitsui, College President

REPORT: In accordance with Board Policy B 210, the Board of

Directors recognizes the benefits derived by the College through membership in various educational organizations and from attendance of directors at state and national meetings which deal with community college issues. The

Chair and Vice Chair have considered a slate of

delegates to attend the 2016 OCCA Annual Conference

November 3-5, 2016

RECOMMENDATION: That the Board of Directors include Denise Frisbee, Ken.

Madden and Michael Sonnleitner as delegates to

represent the College at the OCCA Annual Convention.